
Red Oak Behavioral Health, Mental Health  

Support Services 

Red Oak Behavioral Health has offered their services to our families who may 

need tele-mental health services during the pandemic. They also have offered to 

work with any families who have financial limitations or are uninsured. No one 

will be turned away from services due to financial concerns. You can reach out to 

Red Oak directly to initiate services or you can contact your school counselor to 

connect you. Please view these documents to guide you through the process. 

Your contact at Red Oak is arobson@redoakbh.org 
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